
I am an opposition for this bill because it’s singling out a certain brand of boats or brand of boats.. If there’s going to be an excise tax 
it should be spread across all boats and all river users I am in opposition to this bill.. this is discrimination against a lifestyle.. unjust 
and a terribly written bill.. 


